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-----Original Message-----

From: Natalie Conte_>

Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 9:17 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Caputo, Mary <Mary.Caputo@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Concerned residents re: OP.20.008 & Z.20.016, Major Weston Centres Ltd.

Good evening,

This email is to communicate the discontent of Vellore Village residents regarding the possibility of low-rise and
high-rise apartments being constructed at the intersection of Weston Rd. and Major Mackenzie Drive. We strongly
OPPOSE this plan, as it will exponentially increase traffic and congestion on our roads, will make the major
intersection even more unsafe for pedestrians, and will put further pressure on our local schools.

Vellore Village residents moved to this community for its suburban, family-oriented and calm atmosphere. This plan
is unacceptable and is not suitable for our community. Apartment buildings are not what residents here want. We
hope that the City of Vaughan makes the right decision and DENIES this plan.

Regards,

Natalie & John-Paul De Francesco



